Amber Noworatzky

From: James Brey - D4

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 6:18 PM

To: Bill Schlei

Cc: Greg Minikel; Nick Reimer; Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Re: Discussion of Removing Parking on 900 Block of Marshall Street

Thank you Bill! | will inform Mr. Chase if he would like to attend.

Jim Brey

Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council
Phone: 920-682-9713

Email: jbrey@manitowoc.org

This message is intended for the use of the person or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure by law. If you are not the intended recipient or a
person responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, any copying, distribution, or use of this
message or the information that it contains is not authorized and may be prohibited by law.

On Mar 3, 2023, at 4:44 AM, Bill Schlei <bschlei@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Amber,
Would you please add this to the March agenda.
Thanks for the heads up, Jim.

Bill Schlei
District 8 Alderman

Get BlueMail for Android
On Mar 2, 2023, at 8:13 PM, James Brey - D4 <jbrey@manitowoc.org> wrote:
Hello Alderman Schlei,

| received a call from Tim Chase, who owns Chase Financial Services, located at 1035 South 10th Street
(the old Shulander Building). He was requesting that we look into the parking on Marshall Street
specifically between his driveway on Marshall and the next driveway directly to the east (the
county’s). He said people park in this spot and it blocks his driveway at times. |did look at the parking
spot and in my opinion, there are very few vehicles that could fit in that spot without violating the 4ft.
rule for parking by driveways.

With that explanation, | am requesting that this item be placed on the March 13th Public Safety
Committee agenda:
1



Discussion and possible action on removing parking in the 900 Block of Marshall Street.

What we will be asking for specifically is the removal of parking from the northeast corner of South
10th and Marshall Streets to the east until Manitowoc County’s driveway.

I am hoping to take some pictures of the area this weekend. | will send them to Amber to add to
Granicus.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jim Brey

Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc, WI Commaon Council
Phone: 920-682-9713

Email: jbrey@manitowoc.org

This message is intended for the use of the person or organization to whom it is addressed. It may
contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure by law. If
you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for delivering this message to the intended
recipient, any copying, distribution, or use of this message or the information that it contains is not
authorized and may be prohibited by law.



